
This submission is quite short as it is purely to support the one that has been lodged by

‘Families Australia’. Good Beginnings is in total support of their response to the enquiry

and look forward to some of the recommendations being considered.
Jayne Meyer Tucker
CEO
Good Beginnings Australia   


